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Executive Board Meeting 
Conference Call 

December 7, 2011 
11:00 am 

 
In Attendance  
 
Russ Dean, Mike Joyal, Carlos Baía, Donna Nashawaty, Guy Scaife, Jill 
Collins 
 
The MMANH Executive Board held a brief conference call to formally 
adopt the proposed 2012 budget that was reviewed by the general 
membership at November’s annual business meeting.   
 
Motion was unanimous to adopt the 2012 budget as presented. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:05 
 


